
FILIPINO STREET FOOD SALE 

FAAPS is once again participating in the Water Mission Walk on March 29, 2025 at the 
Riverfront Park in North Charleston. To help the organization’s mission to build sustainable 
safe water solutions for people in need worldwide and to meet our fundraising goal as a 
team, we are hosting 2 Street Food Sales. Satisfy your cravings and savor authentic Filipino 
street food such as pork BBQ, pancit, ukoy, fishballs, bananacue and more while helping a 
worthy cause.  To quote Water Mission, “ We walk, so others don’t have to.”

Event Details:
What: Filipino Street Food Sale
When: Sunday, March 9, 2025 and
 Sunday, March 23, 2025
Time: 11:00 am – 4:00 pm
Where: Espionage Salon and Spa
 136 Redbank Rd.,
 Goose Creek, SC 29445
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